



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs K Rutherford MA BEd

(1) Anchored in excellence

13th March 2023

Dear Parents,

We work closely with the Swimming instructors at the Phoenix pool and would like your support with extra equipment for this week.

We will be teaching a focus on 'Personal Survival' during this week's swim lesson on Friday 17th March.

Please can all children please wear clothes that are suitable to swim in. The children will also need their usual swimwear. Pyjamas, leggings and t-shirt, PE kits etc are all suitable. No onesies or jeans please.

The children will be asked to put on their swimming clothing over the top of their normal swim wear so that the lesson can focus on personal safety near water.

Many thanks for your help,

Mrs K Rutherford Principal

